## TEKNO-BOOKS

## A DIVISION OF BIG ENTERTAINMENT

Martin H. Greenberg, CEO Rosalind M. Greenberg, President Larry Segriff, Vice-President

P.O. Box 8296 Green Bay, WI 54308 (920) 437-6711 Fax: (920) 437-6721

2 March 99

Parcels: 1524 University Ave. / Suite 305 Green Bay, WI 54302

Andre Norton High Hallack 114 Eventide Drive Murfreesboro, TN 37130

Dear Andre:

Marty Greenberg and I would like to invite you to contribute a story to a very special anthology. In recent years, we've seen a remarkable resurgence in the field of space opera, and DAW has agreed to publish an anthology of stories very much like the ones many of us grew up on. As you would expect, we're looking for rollicking space opera stories, reminiscent of the Golden Age of SF but told with an eye to the sensibilities--and the science--of today. We're looking for stories with space pirates and the Space Guard, human villains and alien monsters, gizmos and gadgets--and, most of all, that sense of wonder that was the hallmark of the early days of SF.

We're looking for stories of 4,000 - 8,000 words, and manuscripts should come to me at the above address. DAW has given us ample lead time on this one, so manuscripts should arrive here by December 31, 1999. Payment is \$0.06/word against our standard share of fifty percent of future earnings (the fifty percent share allocated to contributors will be distributed in proportion to the number of stories in the book).

Please use the enclosed post card for your reply. We're looking forward to seeing you in the book.

All best,

Larry Segriff

Enc.